
Parking Permits 

I am requesting a Parking Permit for the 2020-21 School year.   The use of Parking Permits is for the 
safety and security of our students.  The parking permits will enable us to more easily identify student, 
faculty cars.   If a student does not have a car tag displayed on the car, the student would be subject to 
forfeiture of parking/driving privileges.  Repeat offenders will have cars towed. 

Name ______________________________________ Grade Level ____________________ 

Car Model ___________________________________________________________________ 

License Plate Tag ______________________________________________________________ 

Please return form to Mrs. Hartwell
mhartwell@sjheralds.org


